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The Children’s Hospital of San Antonio Foundation Announces  

$80 Million Campaign and Celebrates with Illumination of Hospital 
 
(SAN ANTONIO, TX – November 3, 2015) - The Children’s Hospital of San Antonio Foundation announced 
the public phase of the Putting Children First campaign to raise $80 million before December 31, 2016. 
With generous leadership gifts and a dedicated commitment from a variety of community and business 
leaders, The Children’s Foundation has already secured $73,100,000. 
 
The campaign is being spearheaded by a Campaign Cabinet, currently chaired by Suzanne Mead 
Feldmann, Chief Executive Officer, Goldsbury Foundation. The Children’s Foundation has been in a silent 
phase of the campaign which began in December 2012, at which time Charlie Amato, Founder and 
Chairman of SWBC, chaired the Campaign. The final stretch of the Campaign will be led by Retired 
General Josue Robles, Jr., former President of USAA. 
 
“Goldsbury Foundation has a long history with CHRISTUS Santa Rosa Health System and The Children’s 
Hospital of San Antonio.  We are pleased to not only support the transformation of this downtown campus, 
but to proudly proclaim our unequivocal support for the physicians, nurses and associates who are 
committed to providing the best medical care to the children of San Antonio and South Texas,” shared 
Feldmann. “We are excited about the future of The Children’s Hospital and believe the San Antonio 
community stands with us, as seen by this tremendous philanthropic support.” 
 
To celebrate the early success and announcement of the Campaign, The Children’s Hospital of San 
Antonio illuminated the exterior lights on the Hospital. The Children’s Hospital of San Antonio boasts one-
thousand multi-colored glass panels that light up on two sides of the Hospital every night. The panels were 
crafted in Germany by master artisans using high quality materials that will withstand a variety of harsh 
weather conditions, symbolizing a safe harbor to weather the storm of illness and injury. The colors of the 
panels were selected based on the mosaic design from “The Spirit of Healing” mural by Jesse Treviño that 
adorns The Children’s Hospital. The lights create a warm glow, both inside and out to comfort all who seek 
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care within the walls of The Children’s Hospital.  In the center of the building, a glass lantern also lights up 
and represents the holy ground in which a beacon of hope rises and beckons all children who seek healing. 
 
“The lighted panels are a fitting architectural asset that gives the building the look and feel of a children’s 
hospital. We are grateful to all the community partners who have shown their support by investing in this 
world-class free-standing Children’s Hospital. Generous gifts have covered renovation, construction, 
equipment, and helped us attract some of the finest pediatric subspecialists in the country,” said Elias 
Neujahr, President of The Children’s Hospital of San Antonio. 
 

### 
 
About Children’s Hospital of San Antonio  
The Children’s Hospital of San Antonio is the first freestanding hospital in San Antonio solely dedicated to 
the care of children. Located in the heart of downtown San Antonio, the Children’s Hospital of San Antonio 
is owned by CHRISTUS Santa Rosa Health System. Baylor College of Medicine, one of the top medical 
schools in the nation, is the academic partner of the Children’s Hospital with 160 pediatric subspecialists 
affiliated with Baylor. In addition, community physicians in private practice remain a valuable partner in the 
care of children in our community. Founded in 1869 by the Sisters of Charity of the Incarnate Word of 
Houston and San Antonio, CHRISTUS Santa Rosa is a Catholic, faith-based, nonprofit health and wellness 
ministry dedicated to extending the healing ministry of Jesus Christ and providing the highest quality 
medical care and services available. As one of the top health care organizations in South-Central Texas, 
CHRISTUS Santa Rosa has five hospital campuses, located in the South Texas Medical Center, New 
Braunfels, Westover Hills, and a short-stay surgical hospital in Alamo Heights. CHRISTUS Santa Rosa 
Health System also owns a majority interest in CHRISTUS Santa Rosa Physicians Ambulatory Surgery 
Centers – San Antonio, LLC, a joint venture physician partnership, which is comprised of two outpatient 
surgery centers in San Antonio with facilities in Stone Oak, and the Medical Center. Additionally, 
CHRISTUS Santa Rosa Health System owns a majority interest in the CHRISTUS Santa Rosa Physicians 
Ambulatory Surgery Center in New Braunfels, a joint venture physician partnership. CHRISTUS Santa 
Rosa is the official health system of the San Antonio SPURS. For additional information on the Children’s 
Hospital of San Antonio, visit www.chofsa.org or for more information on CHRISTUS Santa Rosa, 
visitwww.christussantarosa.org. Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/christussantarosa and 
www.facebook.com/ChildrensHospSA and follow us on Twitter at www.twitter.com/ChildrensHospSA. 


